
From the Pastor                                    November 7, 2021 
 

Revival services are scheduled to 
begin next Sunday morning and extend to 
the following Wednesday night with 
Evangelist Benny Beckum.  May we be in 
ONE ACCORD with a desire to see God do 

a work in our midst.  Your FAITHFULNESS is so very im-
portant, so let’s UNITE together through every service.  Pick 
up a few revival invitation cards in the lobby and invite oth-
ers to come. 
 We ask that all ushers be on duty with a greeting for 
everyone and that all nursery workers be ready.  Choir mem-
bers, please be in your place.  Yes, it will take some sacrifice 
on our part to come together, but our LORD is worthy after 
the great sacrifice He made for us.   
 PRAY for revival.  May this be a wonderful refreshing 
from the Lord! 
    

 
 

This coming Saturday night at 8:00 some of the 
men will gather for prayer.  The Lord willing, 

Bro. Beckum will be with us for this prayer time 
prior to our revival.  Men, we hope you can                  

join us for a season of prayer. 
 

 
 

The Advisory Board recommends that Chad                  
Berryman replace our beloved Wayne Marlowe on 

the Board of Trustees of Faith Baptist Church. 
 

 
 

 SURVIVAL KIDS CLUB leaders need to meet for 
just a few minutes after tonight’s service.  Please 

meet down front on the organ side. 

 
 

 



CHURCH DIRECTORIES will be distributed                
today.  There is one for each household.  If any                 

corrections or additions need to be made, please 
contact the office.  It is so easy to misspell a name or miss a 
digit in a phone number.  We will place any changes in next 

week’s bulletin.  SUGGESTION:  Use the directory as a prayer 
list for members/attendees of our church. 

 

 
 

Food continues to come in for our FOOD CLOSET.  
Thanks to all for participating!  You may leave 

nonperishable food item donations in the lobby. 
   

 
 

Our annual MISSIONS CONFERENCE begins  
November 27th and continues through                  

December 1st.   GO FORWARD is the theme. 
 

 
 

The RU ministry will host its annual                          
THANKSGIVING meal with our missionaries                 

on Saturday, November 27th.  The church  
family  is invited to attend at 5:30 that evening.   

 

Stewardship Report 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   5,525.25 
Faith Promise .................        842.50 
Missions ..........................          62.00 
Building Fund .................          25.00 
Miscellaneous .................        249.75 

                                                                                                                                           
TOTAL ........................... $  6,704.50 

Serving In The Nursery:   
 

Sunday Morning: 
Infants:  Terri Marlowe 
2s & 3s:  Sandra Pharr 

  

Sunday Evening: 
Infants:  Cindy Cahoon 
2s & 3s: M. Harrington 

 

Wednesday Evening: 
Infants/Toddlers: Jennifer Gibson 

2s & 3s:  Myra Whitley 
 

 

 


